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Registration for individuals
and couples

The Archdiocese of Oklahoma City, the Diocese of Tulsa, and Springs in the
Desert are partnering to offer Cherished: A Retreat for Those In a Season of
Infertility. Wherever you are on the path of infertility, we invite you to join the
Springs in the Desert Team as they reflect on the emotional, relational, and
spiritual aspects of the infertility experience, and offer practical suggestions for
strengthening your relationship with God and your spouse.

INFERTILITY IS A HEAVY BURDEN THAT NOT
EVERYONE UNDERSTANDS, BUT YOU DON'T HAVE TO
CARRY IT ALONE!

COME WITH YOUR
SPOUSE OR ON YOUR
OWN FOR A TIME OF
PRAYER, HEALING, AND
FRIENDSHIP.


